
Our Ref: 22.ED2054 

Your Ref: Reg.No.78-2 

Yvonne Clooney 
EPA 
Headquarters, 
PO Box3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

Re: Ballaghveny Landfill, County Tipperary. 

Dear Sir, 

An Bord Pleanala refers to your letter dated 25th January, 2006 in relation to the 
above-mentionedcase. 

The case is due for decision on the 15th February, 2006. The Inspector's report has been 
received and the case will be determined as soon as practicable. You will be notified of the 
Board's decision as soon as it is made. 

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact the undersigned officer of the 
Board. 

Please quote the above-mentionedh Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence 
01 telephone contact wiKthe Board- -.- - I-  --- 

Yours faithfully 

Nichola McNamee 
Executive Officer 
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